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      PROCUREMENT OF FAIRLY USED TELEPHONE HANDSETS 

This is to draw the attention of the University community, especially students to 

the unpalatable consequences of procuring fairly used telephone handsets which 

may be in the long run stolen items. 

Recent dependable crime reports reveal that most of the fairly used telephone 

handsets being offered for sale are stolen. 

On this note, members of the University community are advised to be wary of 

these seemingly cheap goods which may land any unsuspecting buyer(s) into 

trouble. If at all they must buy fairly used handsets, they should procure them from 

dealers with traceable addresses and receipts. 

Thank you. 
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